## EMBASSY OF THE PEOPLE'S REPUBLIC OF CHINA

Ref: WF-2015-10

Dated: Aug 26th, 2015

ANJUM MAQSOOD AHMED

CEO

**FAME** 

SUBJECT: APPRECIATION LETTER

Dear Mr. Anjum Maqsood Ahmed:

With great help and support from you and your team, the landscape works of New Chinese Embassy has been a great success. We appreciate your professional attitude, hard work and nice co-operation. The embassy has been beautified because of your work. Let's work together to keep this good co-operation and friendship in the future.

Best wishes & Regards.

Sincerely yours

Project Management Office Embassy of China